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The Museum revised its Collections Management Policy to be 
consistent with the Association of Art Museum Directors 
(AAMD) guidelines for using deaccessioning funds during a 

limited period of time for the direct care of items in the Museum’s 
collection, and, on March 2, 2021, the Board of Trustees approved revi-
sions to the Museum’s Collections Management Policy that permit the 
Museum to adopt such guidelines on a temporary basis.

In fiscal year 2022, ending June 31, 2022, the Museum will apply 
$7,186,078.80 of deaccessioning proceeds toward the direct care of its 
collection in accordance with its Collections Management Policy.
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